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NOTICE – 7/05/2023 
For The 

Wayne County Western Regional Sanitary Sewer Force Main 

Project 

 

O’Neil Road between Quaker Road & RR Tracks - Macedon 
 

Pipe installation along the West Side of O’Neil Road from Quaker Road to the RR 

Tracks is scheduled to begin on Monday 7/10/2023.  O’Neil Road will be closed to 

Through Traffic between Quaker Road & Rt. 350 during work hours. 
 

There will NOT be access through the construction zone during work hours 

EXCEPT for EMERGENCY VEHICLES.  Work hours are between 6:00 am & 4:00 pm 

weekdays.  Businesses will be accessible at all times from the Rt. 350 side.   The 

Apartments near the Canal will be accessible at all times from the Quaker Road 

side.  The anticipated duration for this section is 1 week, weather permitting. 
 

Currently, there are no provisions for connections along the route. 
 

Should you have questions or concerns please contact: 
 

Mark Vitale, Project Manager – (585) 330-0903 or mvitale@villagerci.com 
 

Additional Information is on the Project Website: wcwsaregionalwwtp.org 
 

Thank You for your patience, understanding, and cooperation as we make these 

improvements. 
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